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From: Kevin Hanit <klh44@rogers.com> ltem # C] =2 -
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2013 7:56 PM Report NO- H o, ( C \
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Singleton, Margie; Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Rosati, Ginc

DeFrancesca, Rosanna; Racco, Sandra; Shefman, Alan /
Ce: Kallideen, Marlon PR Oﬂi@'\ flz{ .fﬁ _
Subject: Itarn #25 from Report #42 (CW) K Lounch - -

Members of Council and the CEO of Vaughan Public Libraries,

| am writing you today in regards to the name that was chosen by the board of Vaughan Public Libraries for
the new Block 10 Library.

| don't agree with the name that was chosen for the Library in Block 10.

| would like for Council to approve the Tender to Maystar General Contractors, but not the name of the
library. All of the current and former libraries, except for one, are named for the area that they are located
in. The only one that is named for a street is the Ansley Grove Library.

If council wants to approve the name, they should change it to one of the following:

Pleasant Ridge Library at North Thornhill Community Centre
North Thornhill Library
Thornhill Woods Library

| don't think that the Library Board would name the future branch that is going to be built at Vellore Village
Community Centre, Villa Royale Library.

If Council does not want to approve the name, they should send the name change request back to the
Vaughan Public Libraries board for them to have another look at the name. If this option is going to take
place, please include my email as part of the correspondence sent to the board.

Please keep me informed of anything to do with the Block 10 library.
Thank you

Kevin Hanit

72 Queensbridge Dr

Concord, ON L4K 5T1
kih44@roaers.com




